
CALENDAR 

April 1-30 

Month of the  

Military Child  
 

April 23rd  

End of Fourth Interim 
 

April 24th 

School Day, Not a Holiday 
 

Week of May 4th 

Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

May 4th  

Interim Reports Issued 
 

May 8th
  

Virtual Field Day 
 

 

 

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

Activity Team Newsletter 

To see Art, Media, Music, and Physical Education information/links all in 

one place, click this link:  https://www.smore.com/61r35-activity-virtual-

learning?ref=email 
 

 

 

 

 

As announced by Governor 

DeSantis on Saturday, all Florida 

schools will remain closed, with 

distance learning continuing, 

for the remainder of the 2019-

2020 school year.   

This news was just received, so 

please stand by for more 

information regarding end of 

year procedures.   

 

 

 

 

 

The Parent Survey is open!  

Please share your valued input 

with us!   

Click here to participate: 

https://tinyurl.com/BrevardFE  

 

 

 

BPS Parent Survey  
 

April continues to be the Month of the Military 
Child!  Thank you for joining with us in celebrating 
throughout last week.  We hope that students will 
continue to find ways to honor military families, and  

send notes/letters of thanks to our brave troops.  We would like to once again 
thank Holland’s almost 200 military children and their families for their great 
strength and sacrifices!  We are incredibly proud to learn and work alongside 
these special children, and men and women.  You are our heroes! 
 

 

 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES
https://www.smore.com/61r35-activity-virtual-learning?ref=email
https://www.smore.com/61r35-activity-virtual-learning?ref=email


 

COUNSELOR’S  
CORNER 
Happy Monday Holland  

Families!  I hope everyone had a  

restful weekend!  I would like to  

thank folks for their feedback as  

well as reaching out regarding the  

Google classrooms. I am so happy that people are 

finding this resource helpful. It’s another way for us to 

stay connected and support one another and our 

students. I have added some additional resources, so 

please feel free to review the ‘classwork’ tab when you 

have a moment.  I hope you all have a wonderful and 

safe week ahead and a Marvelous Monday!  

Here’s a mindfulness activity to get the week started! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bRkILioT_NA. 

Alina Corrigan, School Counselor 

Corrigan.alina@brevardschools.org, 321.886.8501 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It’s hard to believe we have now completed our third week of distance-learning!  We hope that all of our students and 
parents/guardians have become more comfortable with the online platforms, and are in a weekly rhythm.  Please 
continue to ask questions as they arise.  There will be a new week’s learning plan on the ICP (Instructional Continuity 
Plan) TODAY and every Monday.  And don’t forget to have your child go into FOCUS to mark themselves present each 
day!  There, you will find links to our morning announcements as well as the Activity Team Newsletter. 

We want to give kudos to each and every family for so quickly adapting to this new manner of learning.  We are in this 
together, and are available for all of your questions, whether it be i-Ready, FOCUS, attendance, or anything else!  You 
can contact your child’s teacher during his/her office hours and if you would like to reach the front office, simply email 
us at hollandelementary@brevardschools.org or call 321-773-7591, where you can leave a message.   

You’ve got this!   

SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

Mr. Culbreth’s Perfect 
 Attendance Challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Culbreth recently issued his students a 

perfect-attendance challenge:  if 100% of the 

students in his 2nd grade class signed in on 

FOCUS for seven days straight, he would jump 

into his swimming pool in his work clothes.  And 

they did it!   Way to go Mr. Culbreth’s class, and 

we hope you’ve dried off, Mr. C!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bRkILioT_NA
mailto:Corrigan.alina@brevardschools.org
mailto:hollandelementary@brevardschools.org


SCHOOL NEWS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Educational 

Location Option  

for 2020-2021 (ELO) 

 
For those families who attend Holland 

Elementary School with the Educational Location 
Option (formerly Out-of-Area), the window for 
completing ELO applications is May 1 through 
June 5 this year.  ELOs must be renewed each 

year.  When the window opens, you can apply at:   
https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family.   

 
Please see below for the upcoming timeline for 

ELO Applications: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For questions or assistance with ELO Applications, 

please contact Jessica Flores at 
flores.jessica@brevardschools.org,.  For general 
questions regarding registration for 2020-2021, 

please contact Chasity Baker at 
baker.chasity@brevardschools.org. 

 
Additional reminders regarding the ELO timeline 

will be given as the application period draws 

closer. 
 

      

     

 

    … FROM  

MS. WILSON 
 

The Davis Digital online text is now available for all grade 

levels 1-5. To access, go to Launchpad and find the Davis 

application logo.  Should you have trouble accessing it, 

please contact me at wilson.debra@brevardschools.org, 

and I will be happy to help. 

I came across the craft challenge below from the Foosaner 

Art Museum in Eau Gallie.  Their website is 

https://foosanerartmuseum.org/.. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This looks like a fun activity when you just can’t decide 

what to do when you feel like being crafty.   

Remember art is about discovery. Don’t worry about 

making a masterpiece and enjoy the creating part of it.  

Email me pics of what you create! 

 

 

April Character 
Trait: 
 

PERSEVERANCE 

 

 

 

 

May 4 – 8, 2020 

https://brevardflc.scriborder.com/family
mailto:flores.jessica@brevardschools.org
mailto:baker.chasity@brevardschools.org
mailto:wilson.debra@brevardschools.org
https://foosanerartmuseum.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 i-Ready Tips for Parents 
from Mrs. Aloise 

 
 Every week, students and parents should go 

to the student’s Launchpad and sign into 
FOCUS.  Click on the ICP (Instructional 
Continuity Plan), and that will tell you what 
the lessons are for the week. 

 Your child will then need to go back to 
his/her Launchpad to access the lessons on 
the content-area apps. 

 Reading lessons consist of completing 
teacher-assigned i-Ready lesson(s), 
completing i-Ready minutes on My Path, 
and independent reading. 

 Math lessons consist of completing teacher-
assigned i-Ready lessons, and completing i-
Ready minutes on My Path. 

 When completing i-Ready minutes, if the 
student is in the middle of the lesson when 
his/her minutes are up, please do not stop 
until the lesson is completed.  A good rule 
of thumb is to complete approximately 
three My Path lessons to meet the 
suggested grade-level minutes. 

See below for views of the Student Dashboard: 

 

 
 
 
 

WBEE Morning News & 

Announcements 
Each day, when your child goes into FOCUS to mark him/herself 
present, click the link to view the morning announcements to 

start the day!  They can also be accessed at:  

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLqIUZTRdPuPC4
oUhSoIb-rKRqIa2qcM8b 

 

Holland Heroes! 
Holland Elementary School’s cafeteria team has been 

serving BPS students and their families at the Sabal 

Elementary School Feeding Site to prepare and serve 

meals, since the COVID-19 response began.  Teresa 

DeCormier, Erna Tisch, and Sheila Freda, have been 

serving our community each and every day.  Their smiles 

and positive dispositions have brought joy and met a need 

for nutritious meals during this challenging time.   

Thank you to our hard-working team for your selfless 

service!  We celebrate you! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLqIUZTRdPuPC4oUhSoIb-rKRqIa2qcM8b
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLqIUZTRdPuPC4oUhSoIb-rKRqIa2qcM8b

